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Miller County Historical Society Officers and Board Members 
 

                                        President: Bill Weidinger   Cindy Hart  Board Member 
           Vice President: Jim Clark    Harold Flaugher Board Member 
      Secretary: Diane Knutson   Gary Carrender Board Member 
      Treasurer: Betty Kallenbach   Greg Keeth Board Member 
      Museum Director: Karen Smith   Carl McDonald Board Member 
        Barbara Lupardus Board Member 
        Carl Kemna Board Member 
        Helen Schulte,  Board Member Emeritus 
        Joe Pryor  Board Member Emeritus 
     

Please join us on Saturday, July 18, 1:OO p.m. to 4:00 p.m. for home-
made ice cream and cookies for a donation of $5.00 per person.   
Tickets for children six and under are free.  We will also be holding a 50-
50 raffle.  Tickets will be $1 each or six for $5.  You need not be present 
to win. 

We will again be raffling a lovely 
handmade quilt donated by Elva 
Steen.  The quilt will be given 
away at our fall chili supper.  Tick-
ets, on sale now, are $1 each or 
six for $5. 
If you receive your newsletter via 
USPS, tickets are enclosed.  If you 
receive your newsletter via e-mail, 
tickets are attached to the e-mail. 



Our new president, Bill Weidinger, was first elected to 
the MCHS board in 2013, and was elected president 
of the organization at our annual membership meeting 
in April.  Bill is a retired educator and lives in Eldon. 
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Cindy Hart, also a retired educator, was elected to serve on 
the Board of Directors.  Cindy lives in the Gageville area. 

A huge “Thank You” to out-
going president Carl 
McDonald and former 
board member Connie 
Prather who will continue 
to serve MCHS in other ca-
pacities.  Carl has been 
elected to serve as a mem-
ber of the Board of Direc-
tors and Connie will be as-
sisting with special events.   



SELECTIVE SERVICE—Thursday, May 9, 1968, Autogram-Sentinel 

Scheduled for induction on May 21 are Ralph William Nowack, Frank P. George Jr., Roger Dale Plemmons, Mi-
chael Douglas Prather, Marvin Ray Bunch, Dwight Wayne Barnett, Harry Arthur Luke, Sherrill Gene Duncan, 
Rachard Glen Meeks and Jesse Wayne Boatman. 

Ten will be sent for physical examination on the same date. 

Of the 16 sent for induction on April 29, three were inducted into the Marine Corps, 10 into the Army, two failed to 
pass the physical examination and one was held over for further examination.  Only three of the 13 sent for physical 
examination were accepted as physically fit for induction. 

H A W K  F A M I L Y  M A N D O L I N  
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Roger Hawk and members of the 
Hawk family met recently at the 
museum to view the display of the 
Hawk family mandolin donated by 
family friend, John Michael Smith, 
of Grand Junction Colorado. 

John Michael Smith and Roger Hawk 

Hawk Family Mandolin 
This mandolin, originally owned by Jack Hawk, remained 
in the Hawk family for at least 40 years before it was given 
to John Michael Smith in the early 1970’s.  It is believed 
to be handmade. 



 

In Memory of Wayne Tyler Bonnie Tyler  

Miller County Museum  Micro-Soft, Alice Steen, Dana Steen Maloney, Roberta Jenkins, John &  
    Megan Pryor, John Michael Smith, Mary Ann Pemberton 

Life Memberships  Kent & Alice VanLanduyt, Michael & Nancy Carroll 

As always, we are grateful for your generosity and support.  Thank You! 

Annual memberships are renewable in January of each calendar year.  You can show your support 
for our organization and museum by  filling out the application below and sending it, along with your 
payment , to the address shown.. 

D O N A T I O N S  
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Visit our web site: 
http://millercountymuseum.org 

Thank you for your 
continued support 

Miller County Historical Society  
Membership Registration 

    Please fill in the form and mark your membership choice below 
 
    Name:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
    Address__________________________________________________________________ 
 
    ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
    Home Phone: __________________________  Work Phone:  ______________________ 
 
    Email Address: _________________________________________________ 
 
    __________Individual membership—$10 
    __________ Family membership—$15 
    __________ Individual lifetime membership—$50 
    __________ Institutional Sustaining Members—$15 per organization 
 

P.O. Box 57, Tuscumbia, MO 65082 
Ph: (573) 369-3500       email:  millercountymuseum@att.net   

This ‘N That 
• We were pleased to have the Eldon Third Grade students visit the museum in May. 
• Look here: http://s1.sos.mo.gov/records/archives/archivesdb/msp/ for the Missouri State Peniten-

tiary: 1836-1931 database . 


